Sands Montessori Community 1003 May 25, 2023

Dear Fantastic Families,

Welcome to classroom community 1003! It was wonderful to meet your child this morning. My name is Colleen Ferrante and I will be your child's classroom teacher starting in the 2023-2024 school year. My husband Peter and I have three children: Anthony, Ben, and Olivia. As for my education, my bachelor's degrees are in Education and Psychology and my master's degree is in Education, all through the University of Cincinnati. My Montessori training and Montessori Elementary Credential (ages 6-9) are through Xavier University.

I am looking forward to getting to know you and your child in the new school year. Our classroom community focuses on a respectful, peaceful, and ordered environment that is centered on work. Your child will be working with materials that will become increasingly abstract over the course of the three year cycle. This means that there will be more in-depth written work and research than in a 3-6 classroom.

Please email me your email address so that I can add you to our community email list. I look forward to working with you and your child!

Peace, Ms. Colleen ferranc@cpsboe.k12.oh.us

"All humanity that works for the common good, even though it may be unaware of it, is creating the new world that must be the world of peace."
(Education and Peace)